20073-27-0850



DEPARTMENT OF INTERNAL AFFAIRS

Address Correspondence to Secretary for Internal Affairs

Private Bag, Wellington, N.Z.

Telephone 738 699

Telegrams and Cables 'Internal'

Telex INTAFB NZ 31 134 INTAFL NZ 31 098

4 April 1985

Brenda Hinton Secretary Auckland Home Birth Association PO Box 7093 Wellesley Street AUCKLAND

Dear Ms Hinton

Thank you for your letter of 30 November 1984 seeking financial assistance for the production of a video on planned homebirth and its place in the family and in the community. Your request does not appear to have been acknowledged, and if this is the case, I regret the delay in replying to you.

Your application is now being considered in conjunction with our Auckland District Office. I will contact you as soon as a decision has been made. In the meantime it would be helpful if you could give me a contact telephone number.

Yours sincerely

(T J Datson)

for Secretary for Internal Affairs